
Statement of Candidacy: Michael Armstrong 
When I have conversations with members of our church, we frequently share the 
stories of our first time ‘on the hill’.  As a Board Member, I hope to maintain the 
impact that experience has had for each individual.  Those stories hold deep 
meaning for our members, as well as for me: In 1981, I was an undergraduate 
student of Dance at UC Berkeley.  Every day for years I would take class, study, 
commune, and dream with other students in this beautiful studio where the 
smell of wood mingled with the light from the beautiful panes of glass. It was a 

place of safety and exploration.  Many years later in 2005 I was told about this wonderful ‘church on the 
hill’ in Kensington.  Lynne Cahoon greeted me – I felt immediately at home.  Lynne continued to tell me 
how the church had moved from its previous location on the UCB campus.  It hit me - “I’m back … this is 
the same spiritual home I danced in for years.”  I hope to maintain, nurture and expand that connection 
in my work as a Board Member.  As an RE teacher, I have worked with the youth to help them identify 
UUCB as their spiritual home and I have witnessed our members of all ages seek this same solace here .  
It would be an honor to  support that effort as our church makes changes through new lead ministers, 
new experiences  and emerging ever stronger from a global pandemic.  

 


